
 

 

 

To 

TIC/HOD 

 

 

Respected Madam/Sir,  

 

Greetings from the Department of Social Work! 

 

I wish to inform you that the department of Social work is going to organize a programme on 22nd 

and 23rd April, 2019 in collaboration with Mahatma Gandhi National Council of Rural Education, 

(formerly known as NCRI) Ministry of HRD. On the first day i.e., on 22nd April at 2.00 pm, a  Round 

Table Discussion will be held on in the office of the Honorable Vice Chancellor in the presence of 

other faculties/administrative functionaries followed by a collaborative workshop on 23rd April at 

12 noon onwards on Community Engagements and Rural immersion methodology.  

 

The NCRI, now renamed as MGNCRE under the Ministry of Human Resource Development, 

Govt. of India, tries to promote resilient rural India through higher education intervention. This 

two-day programme is organized to develop and promote curricula inputs for higher education 

courses offered by Universities and Autonomous Institutes on the mentioned area for promotion 

of education and practices for rural entrepreneurship development through higher education. 

Moreover, it will also help the new generations to develop the ability of analyzing various aspects 

of entrepreneurship – especially of taking over the risk, and the specificities as well as the pattern 

of development and, finally, to contribute to their entrepreneurial and managerial potentials. 

 

At the outset, we extend our heartfelt thanks for the initiative taken by our honorable Vice 

Chancellor in right perspective. 

Your wholehearted cooperation and benign participation will be highly appreciated in this regard. 

 

With profound regards,  

 

Dr. Tanuka Roy Sinha 

TIC, Dept. of Social Work 

Bankura University 

Bankura 

 
 


